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Dear Honorable Chairwoman Baumgardner and Members of the Senate Education Committee,   

As a teacher in Eudora Public Schools, I appreciate you hearing this bill.  I cannot believe a law like this is 

even necessary, but as seen by Eudora’s experience, it is.  When a child is permitted to share overnight 

accommodations with opposite sex persons, it constitutes abuse.  As a parent, had I received a phone 

call that my daughter had been assigned a room with a biological boy (no matter how he perceives 

himself or identifies) I can tell you I would have lost my mind.  Every parent would.  

Please support SB255.  It is common sense.  Girls need same sex spaces.  Women need same sex spaces.  

Men belong in their own spaces.  

Sincerely, 

 

Susan Cary 

Senate District 2, Lawrence, KS 

Precinct 43 Chairwoman, Douglas County   

 

  

 

 


